
 

The Wee Friday Note  

Friday 28th April 2023 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1. Teddy Bears’ Picnic – Friday 5th May 

 

We're having a Teddy Bears' picnic on Friday 5th May to 

celebrate King Charles' coronation! It will be a non-uniform day. 

However, pupils can dress up as a King, Queen, Prince or 

Princess if they want to!  

 

2. Bank Holiday – Monday 1st May 

 

School will be closed on Monday 1st May due to the Bank 

Holiday. School will reopen on Tuesday 2nd May as normal. 

 
 

 

3. School Garden exciting update! 

 

This week, work begun on our new school garden.  This was made possible by AXA 

Insurance’s Community Parks Fund.  The work will form the foundations of our new garden 

and we will keep adding to the gardens in future years. 

When opened, we intend to dedicate the new school gardens to our much-loved pupil, 

Poppy Ogle as the garden will be known as “Poppy’s Garden” and will be enjoyed by the 

entire Cregagh Primary community. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

“People who wonder if the glass is half empty or full miss the 

point. The glass is refillable.” 



 
 

*** IMPORTANT FUTURE DATES FOR YOUR DIARY / CALENDAR *** 
 

 

• Monday 1st May: May Day Holiday – school closed  

 

• Friday 5th May: Teddy Bears’ Picnic 

 

• Monday 8th May: Coronation of King Charles III - school closed  

 

• Thursday 18th May: 2023 Local Council Elections – school closed  

 

• Friday 26th May: Sports Day  

 

• Monday 29th May: Spring Bank Holiday – school closed 

 

• Tuesday 30th May: School closed for Staff Development Day 

 

• Wednesday 31st May – Friday 2nd June: P7 Residential trip to Castlewellan Castle 


